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I am writing today in strong opposition to HB3932.  ODFW already manages our 

beaver population with strict seasons and harvest reporting.  Beavers are flourishing 

in Oregon and in many areas, are overabundant. This bill is based on emotions, not 

science based data.  We cannot allow the legislature to manage our wildlife based on 

how someone "feels".  Let ODFW do their job.  Beaver trapping is Oregon's history, 

let it continue.  Please vote no on HB3932. 

 

Respectfully yours, 

Randell Whiting 


